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Melissa Allan (VPA)

From: Jade Hamilton 
Sent: Thursday, 25 November 2021 8:08 PM
To: Laurie Mitchell (VPA); Peter Cooper (VPA); Samuel Duff (VPA)
Subject: Stop the Wallan Quarry

Good evening, 
 
I am writing on behalf of my family and I, with strong objection to the Beveridge North West Precinct 
Structure Plan for the development of a quarry at 175 Northern Highway, Wallan.  
 
Council has twice rejected the planning permit for this quarry. Twice. And for good reason. Simply, our 
community doesn’t want it here! 
 
This is a growth corridor with projections indicating it will be home to some 50,000 residents. A rural 
community. A commuter community. There are many young families making their homes. We have a 
beautiful community. Beautiful townscape. It’s quiet. We look after each other. We enjoy our clean air; 
windy though it may be. 
 
The quarry will not bring with it new local employment. It will only lower our quality of living. We don’t 
want the dust. We don’t want the traffic. We don’t want the stone-chipped windscreens. We don’t want 
the emissions. We don’t want the ugly, dirty, noisey smear on our horizon. 
 
Why are you so intent on ruining all that we appreciate here, now and for future generations? 
 
Please, leave our home alone. Stop the Wallan Quarry. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jade Hamilton 

 
Wallan 
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